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Dear God,                                           
Help our family and                                

community to experience the 
joy that you bring, and share 

your joy with                                       
everyone we meet.                                              

Amen.  

 

Honky Tonky Donkey! 

Well done to all our children in 

KS2 for their brilliant                                        

performance last week. A big 

thank you to all our  parents,               

carers, family, friends and                         

Governors for coming to support                               

the children. Thank you to Mr Irie, 

Miss Moni and all the staff behind 

the scenes that brought  the magic 

to the stage.    

    

3 Merits in the Autumn Term                 
Each child received a certificate 

and a medal 

Nursery Love: Grace, Sally, 
Queenette, Elijah, Yulianny                 

and Amakashe                                       
Reception Joy: Emmanuel & 

Melanie                                          
Year 1 Honesty: Layla, Fiona 

and  Utonde                                  
Year 2 Gratitude: Kimya and     

Joanne                                          
Year 3 Hope: Isaac,                                  

Glory & Michael                                                 
Year 3/4 Generosity: Samantha                       
Year 4 Justice: Mariam, Ezra       

Year 5 Tolerance: Divine                      

Well done everyone. 

 

 

Christmas Jumper day 

Thank you for your               
donations for the                    

‘Save the Children’                          
Charity.     

“The birth of Jesus brings 

us the good news that we 

are loved immensely and 

uniquely by God”                        

Pope Francis  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Throughout this busy year, the whole 
school community have worked                     
together as one to ensure  St Francis 
continues to live our   mission state-
ment. The children at St. Francis are an                           
absolute joy to teach and, as Parents/
Carers, you should be extremely proud 
of your children. Children should rightly            
receive praise for their outstanding    
attitude and behaviour throughout this 
year. They deserve a wonderful                     
Christmas! We should be exceptionally 
proud of all the staff at St Francis, 
whose professionalism and dedication 
to our school parish and  community 
has been once again amazing this year.  

Finally, to each and every family, I wish 
you all a peaceful and merry Christmas! 

Miss Harris.   
Headteacher  

Carol Concerts 

I think you will agree that 

our EYFS & KS2 carol                 

concerts were absolutely 

amazing.                                          

Our children have beautiful 

voices and were proud to 

show off their hard work to 

family & friends.                              

We wish to thank Greg 

from the Southwark Music                  

Service  for his fantastic 

work with KS2. 

  



    

  

School reopens                             

to pupils  on:                   

Monday 8th                 

January 2024 
Monday 15th  January                                             

Final day for Reception 2024                  

online & supplementary 

forms to be submitted. 

St. Joseph 

House  Points  

St.                             

Francis  

60 

St.                          

Claire  

60 

St.                     

Mary 

60 

St.  

Joseph 

100 

  Monday 12th—                             

Friday 16th February 2024 

School reopens on                                           

Monday 19th February 2024 

Holiday Work:                                         

Please talk to your                

children/ and check their 

bags for any holiday                          

work/ letters they were          

given and ensure it is                           

completed for their return 

in January. If no work was 

given, then please                         

encourage your child to 

read their reading book 

from school or a library 

book. Ask them to read to 

you or any members of the 

family.                                     

Thank you.  

'GDPR : Whenever we process (staff, 

parents and pupil) data, we need to 

comply with GDPR. For more                        

information on how we process data 

check  on our website 

www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk’ 

 

 

 

Reading Eggs                                                

Please login and               

complete the tasks and          

activities.                               

Lets see which two 

classes win the                

trophies in                             

January 2024 

Spare Uniform  

If your child has outgrown their                

uniform, please donate it to the 

school. We need  clean,                          

good condition items (no stains, 

holes or worn out collars etc).                                  

All donations to the school office.                                                

Thank you. 


